
Homemade Masks---YAM of St. Mother Teresa of Calcutta Parish, April 2020 

 

When the world was starting to see a shortage of hospital 

supplies due to COVID-19, members of the Young Adult 

Ministry (YAM) began making and giving out homemade 

masks for family members and friends. After a few weeks, 

local hospitals and Mayor Lightfoot's new Initiative, 

"Chicago Together! Make a Mask, Give a Mask, Wear a 

Mask!" were accepting homemade masks too. Members of 

YAM haven't been able to get together for over a month, 

with the Lenten Reconciliation Service, Easter Egg Hunt, and 

YAM-led mass canceled due to COVID-19. To re-connect, 

members of YAM had a virtual Happy Hour last week with 

fellowship, adult beverages, and making masks together 

(virtually). One of YAM's own, COVID-19 front-line worker 

Sam was grateful and excited to receive the donations! 

 


